
Currently Working On: 

• United Way of Southern Kentucky; requesting $15,000 for a week-long summer camp 
(Jump Start Kindergarten) for pre-kindergarten children to help prepare them to be 
kindergarten ready upon enrollment. This will be for a 2024 summer camp.  

• KDE Calming Space Mini-Grant; requesting $10,000 for “calming space in classrooms, 
a calming room, or a calming cart.” 

• GRREC Deeper Learning Mini-Grant; requesting $20,000 to assist in fostering deeper 
learning within the classrooms, personalized for each learner with student work 
focused on developing Profile of a Patriot competencies.  

Submitted Grants: 

Recently Awarded Grants: 

• KDE Math Achievement Fund Mini-Grants; Requested $40,000 each for the high school, 
middle school, intermediate center, and primary center. (Final amount awarded will be 
forthcoming with the official grant award notification from KDE.) The program is 
designed "to provide developmentally appropriate diagnostic assessment and 
intervention services to students, primary through grade 12, to help them reach 
proficiency in mathematics. The MAF grant provides funding for purchase of materials 
needed for modification of instruction (tier one, tier two and/or tier three) in 
mathematics and pay for extended time or release time for teachers to engage in 
professional learning of the new mathematics materials purchased.” 

 
 
Total Grant Dollars Received in 2023 to Date: $160,000 
 
Total Grant Dollars Received March 2021 to Date: $9,243,920.07 


